
Invitation email for DCU survey:

Thank you for your past participation and/or future interest in the NCI Digital Communications 

University (DCU) training program.

We are conducting a short survey on former and potentially new participants to gain a better 

understanding of how the DCU program worked for you and what you would like to see offered

or modified moving forward.

We would greatly appreciate if you could take 5 minutes to answer a few quick questions about

your experience with DCU and/or digital training opportunities you are interested in.

Should you have any questions, please contact Nina Goodman at goodmann@mail.nih.gov.  

Thank you!

NCI DCU team


